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From: Student Government Leadership 
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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 

• Student Government Advisory Board met and discussed concerns revolving around Spring 
commencement in addition to the new schedule planner platform. They are also assisted in 
reviewing ideas for naming the new student engagement platform. 

• Working with Corcoran to monitor the proposed Bright Futures bill and are making plans to 
express USF student disagreement with the bill.  

• 


